
$87.2 million
The proposed behavioral health hospital will have an estimated total 
impact on income of nearly $87.2 million throughout all businesses 
and industries for the Tri-County Portland region (Clackamas, 
Washington, Multnomah).

*Data based on RIMS II calculator using Bureau of Economic Analysis Industry Multipliers for Clackamas-Washington-Multnomah co., WA MSA. 

195-250 jobs
The proposed behavioral health hospital will employ 
over 195-250 jobs including physicians, nurses, 
clinicians, mental health technicians and support 
staff. 

$13.8 million
Annually, the proposed behavioral health hospital 
will generate $13.8 million in compensation paid to 
hospital employees. 

$30.5 million 
The construction and operations of the proposed 
behavioral health hospital will boost local 
household expenditures by more than $30.5 
million. 

The proposed behavioral health hospital will 
contribute an estimated $50.2 million to the Gross 
Area Product (GAP) of the Tri-County region. 

$50.2 million 

For every $1 of income generated by the proposed behavioral health hospital, another estimated $0.36 is 
generated in other businesses and industries.

Investing to 
Serve our Local 
Community


